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Responses to Street Trading Consultation 
 

Responses received during consultation on the proposed changes to street conditions 
are listed below. Where considered appropriate, the conditions have been amended. 
 

 Removal of specific time limits for ice cream vans sounding their chimes. 
 

 Consideration to granting one Consent to organisations to enable them to regulate 
street trading at their event. 

 

 Confirmation that traders are registered with a local authority in respect of food 
sales. 

 

 Change the proposed 7 day Consent to 14 or 21 days to incorporate seasonal 
trading. 

 

 Mention to prospective traders that they require permission from the landowner, 
Including Rossendale Borough Council, to trade from land not forming part of the 
adopted highway. 

 

 Consultation should take place with ward councillors and town councillors to ensure 
that the best local knowledge contributes to the decision. 


